
From: Tansley, Mark 
Sent : 11 May 2015 09:31 
To : " 

Sub jec t : Reeves Hill 

Dear Mr Brown, 

The site has been subject to a site visit fol lowing the commencement o fwork , which has now stopped. 
The Council is currently awaiting legal advice on the matter. 

Yours Sincerely 
Mark Tansley 
Development manager 


